
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

By 

Mr. Irfan Shehzad 

Director, Oracle Corporation 
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Wednesday, January 3, 2018 

at  

14:00 hrs 

in 

PIEAS Lyceum, A-Block 
 

All are cordially invited 
 

Contact Person: Dr Masroor Ikram 

Director Academics, PIEAS, Tel.: 051-9248705 
email: masroor@pieas.edu.pk;                   www.pieas.edu.pk 

 
Mr. Irfan Shehzad, is Director in 
Oracle Corporation, Pakistan 
for the last seven years. He has 
obtained post graduate diploma 
in computer science and 
degree of MBA with 
specialization in MIS from 
Bahauddin Zakariya University, 
Multan.  

In Oracle Corporation, he is 
responsible for business 
development for Enterprise 
Software solution opportunities 
in the complex and multi-year 
public sector projects. Projects 
have been funded by 
International Financial 
Institutions (IFIs) such as World 
Bank, Asian Development 
Bank, United Nations, DFID, 
federal and provincial 
governments etc, for specific IT 
infrastructure.  
Earlier Mr. Shahzad worked in 
Ora-Tech System (Pvt.) Ltd as 
Manager, Senior Manager, and 
Vice President during 2002-
2010.  
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